


This week our curriculum block has been Art and Years One to 
Six have been experimenting and creating with clay to show 
their understanding of texture. 

Exciting News! Our Sketch & Journal 
club also started this week with the 
children learning how to sketch shells 
and journal their thoughts around the 
sketches. Miss Bills was very 
impressed with the sketches that the 
children produced! 

Year Three and Four have been 
working in the style of Kate 
Malone to create a clay pot. 

Year One and Two were inspired by 
artist Pieter Bruegel to use texture 
when creating a clay tile. 

Year Five and Six have been working in 
the style of Alberto Giocometti. 



Community News

• Our Parkside Pantry is starting to run a little low, please if you are able 
to donate non perishable goods we would really appreciate it. 




